AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY UNIT 273
600 AMERICAN LEGION DRIVE, MADEIRA BEACH, FLORIDA 33708

August 14, 2018

SoldierStrong i

ATTN: Christopher Meek
1127 High Ridge Road #124
Stamford, CN 06905

Dear Christopher Meek, SoldierStrong Chairman of the Board,

The members of the American Legion Auxiliary Unit 273, Madeira Beach, FL, are reaching out
to recognize the distinguished SoldierSuit developed by SoldierStrong. Your state-of-the-art
rehabilitation and powered prosthetic technologies are changing lives and giving hope to those
who had resigned to an inactive life.

A local news broadcast in Tampa, FL on August 13, 2018, featured Navy Veteran, Laquan
Taylor, receiving his soldier suit from you. The smile and joy from Laquan, as he stood to walk,
spoke volumes for the life changing gift. Taylor stated he has been a vegetable for the most part.
Now he plans to beat the suit and get to canes or freely walking.

The 3,000 members of American Legion Auxiliary Unit 273 thank your Advisory Board, Board
of Directors and sponsors for SoldierStrong’s dedication to “push the possibilities of
technology forward and keep our country at the cutting edge.” Starting with socks in 2009 and
reaching for the sky, SoldierStrong has developed into an organization with a national profile
dedicated to improving the lives of our nation’s heroes.

ALA Unit 273, “In the spirit of service not self,” thanks you for your brilliant work to change the
lives of our injured military.

Sincerely,

K. Halehad

Katherine Gabehart
President, ALA Unit 273
president@ala273.com
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